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Beaumont Foundation Match
 

TWO AWESOME REASONS to donate
to Beaumont Foundation TODAY:
 
#1 - Chance to win FOUR tickets to the
Blazer-Laker game (on Nov. 2) 
Donate to the Foundation this week, and you
are automatically entered to win FOUR
tickets to the Blazer-Laker game at the Moda
Center on Thursday, Nov. 2.  How  do you get
in the drawing?  Just bring (or send) a check
to Beaumont's Office made out to "Beaumont
Foundation" OR donate online
atwww.AllHandsRaised.com -- be sure to
designate Beaumont MS as the recipient! 
 The winner will be notified on October
27.  No minimum donation to participate. 
Anything you can give makes a difference at
Beaumont.  
 
Even more right now, because... 
 
#2 - Every donation you make will be
DOUBLED by our generous Match backers!
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That's right:  For a limited time only, we have
a Challenge Match going on at Beaumont, and
every single dollar you give will be
DOUBLED!  If you give $100, Beaumont gets
$200.  If you give $500, Beaumont gets
$1000!  (And if your company will match
charitable donations, your company's match
will be doubled, too!)   NOTE: For those who
prefer monthly donations, the Match will
double the TOTAL of your whole YEAR'S
donation!  And yes, the Beaumont
Foundation is a 501(c)3.  You'll get a receipt
for tax purposes.
 
Want to learn more?  Email Pattie
Renouardor Michaela Santen-Cotter.

Dough for Dollars Night
 

Pizzicato on Fremont will be hosting a
fundraising night for Beaumont this coming
Tuesday, October 24.  Mark your calendars
and plan to eat pizza that day, as a percentage
of their sales will go to Beaumont.

Core Compliments
  

Parents,
  

Have you heard about CORE Compliments?
CORE compliments are being used at
Beaumont to reward positive behavior. The
compliments are based on the Beaumont
Core Values: Cooperation, Organization,
Responsibility, and Empathy. Every staff
member at Beaumont will give students
CORE Compliments as they recognize
students doing the right things throughout
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Calendar
 

Oct 24
 Pizzicato Dough for

Dollars
 

Oct 30-Nov 2
 Spirit Week

 

Nov 2
 School Dance

 

Nov 8-9
 Parent Teacher

Conferences
 

Nov 18 
 Foundation Happy Hour

(Parents only) 6pm
 

Nov 19
 Last day to DOUBLE your

Donation to Foundation
 

Feb 7
 7pm PTA General Meeting

 

Mar 8
 6pm 8th Grade vs Staff
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the day.
 

Examples for doing the right thing include:
·         Students coming to class prepared with
supplies and being ready to begin class
·         helping another student that needs help
with their assignment
·         being respectful to others
·         showing compassion and empathy
towards others

  
When students receive CORE Compliments
they are able to turn them in for small prizes. 
Each CORE Compliment is also an entry into
a quarterly drawing for larger rewards. 

Save the Date:  November 18 is
Beaumont's Annual Happy Hour
 
It's a treasured tradition at Beaumont:  The
annual Fall Happy Hour!  This is our fun,
festive, adults-only gathering of Beaumont
parents and staff -- and trust us when we say
you won't want to miss it.  So mark your
calendar for Saturday, November 18 at 6PM,
and join us for a casual and fabulously fun
evening at Beaumont parents Erika and
Aaron Kohn's lovely home. 
 
Tickets are $30 per person in advance, and
will go on sale next week.  Stay tuned for
details!  
 
PS:  We're looking for donations of food and
beverage. If you can bring something or have
suggestions, please email Christine Boyd.
Thank you!

Staff Potluck
 

As a way to show our appreciation for our
hard working teachers, we are requesting
help providing teachers with food while they
are in Parent-Teacher Conferences all day on
Wednesday, Nov. 8. 

 
If you are able to contribute, please visit
thisSignup Genius to sign up to bring a dish
for a Staff Potluck. 

 
Thank you for your support!

Basketball Game
 

Mar 22
 Grandparents & Special

Friends Day
 

May 9
 7pm General Meeting
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High School Lottery Moves to
November
Portland Public Schools High School Lottery
has moved from February to November.  This
means 8th graders will be choosing a high
school much earlier than usual.  High School
Lottery applications are available November
13-December 1.  Offers will be made to
families in mid-January.  Final lottery results
will be in SYNERGY around February 1.

High School Visits to Beaumont
Benson and Jefferson High Schools will be
presenting information at Beaumont on
October 19th from 2:06-2:54. Madison and
Grant High Schools will be presenting
information at Beaumont on October 26th
from 11:49- 12:37.  These presentations are
geared towards our 8th graders, but families
are welcome, so please feel free to check in at
the Beaumont office and then come to the
New Gym to see the presentations. Contact
Ria Goodwin at rgoodwin@pps.net for more
information.

Benson High School Shadow Day
for Beaumont
Benson High School will have a Shadow Day
for interested Beaumont students on
November 14th.  Information can be found on
Benson's Website under admissions, or by
clicking this
linkhttps://www.pps.net/Page/10070. 
Permission slips are available on the Benson
website, or in the black magazine rack at the
entrance to Beaumont's office. Please turn
permission slips into Mrs. Goodwin. 

All School Party - Volunteers
Needed
Our first school dance will be Thursday,
November 2 from 4:00-6:00. This dance is
run by WEB Leaders, and they are planning
an evening of Halloween fun.  October 30-
November 2 will be WEB Spirit Week, with

mailto:rgoodwin@pps.net
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=f3809d1cda&e=bf3d9a1e65


different dress-up themes each day,
culminating in the All School Party after
school on Thursday, which will include a DJ,
concessions, and a Haunted House. 

We need at least 10 parent volunteers for this
event, but 20 would be amazing. WEB will be
setting up the Haunted House from 2:00-
4:00, so we could use lots of help at this time,
but during the dance we need help selling
concessions, helping students go through the
Haunted House, letting students into the
dance, and monitoring the café and gym. 

We could also use donations for our Haunted
House. Things we need: scary clown masks,
old sheets or tarps you no longer need, six
bails of hay, lots of medium and large boxes
for making walls, and Halloween candy. All
donations can be brought to the office for Ria
Goodwin. 

 
Please contact Mrs. Goodwin
atrgoodwin@pps.net if you can help at the All
School Party with donations, by volunteering,
or both.

Books and Bagels
SUN School has started at Beaumont. The
SUN registration didn't list Books and Bagels,
but Books and Bagels is happening this year.
We'll meet on Wednesdays at 8:15 in the
library. Oregon Battle of the Books happens
through this SUN program. If your student is
interested in Books and Bagels, just write it
onto the SUN form.

8th Grade Lunch/Recess
volunteers needed

 
8th Grade Parents we need your help with the
8th grade recess and lunch period.  If you are
available from 12:40 pm to 1:12 pm, we would
love to have you assist us at recess time. We
are shorthanded for duty.  Any amount of
your time during the week would be helpful.

 
Please visit the Sign-up Genius to volunteer. 

 
Thanks in advance for your assistance.
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Yearbook help/supplies needed!!
 

Parents,  the Yearbook class has created a
DonorsChoose.org classroom request and it is
over two-thirds funded!!  Please consider
helping us fully fund our project.  We are in
need of cameras and this project will help us
acquire the needed cameras.  Currently we
have 5 cameras for 60 students.  If you’re able
to donate ANYTHING, please go to:  

 
Cameras Capitalize on Common Commotion! 

 
If you’re able to donate, our Yearbook class
will be able to use the cameras for years to
come and quite possibly your own child will
benefit from the extra cameras if they take
Yearbook.  Also know that your donation has
contributed to the book in the most basic
way.  The cameras will help up to 60 students
per semester, so approximately 120 families
will benefit from your donation this year
alone! 

 And here’s the best part, it’s TAX
DEDUCTIBLE. 

 P.S. If you know anyone who may want to
help our students, please pass this along

Girls Night Out Gives Back
  

 Thank you to everyone who has donated
  

 How you can help:
 Collect/donate any of the following items and

bring the items to Ms. Mittelstadt at the
Beaumont library.

  
 Women’s Hygiene Products (unused)

 Socks
 Tampons

 Combs
 Lotion
 Travel sizes items are great.

  
 OR

 Donate  to the Girls Night Out fund using
School Pay to help pay for other expenses for
the night, including t-shirts for each girl that
says “Nevertheless She Persisted”.

  
  
 Please deliver all items by Friday November
17 so I have time to make sure we have
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enough of all the items.
  

 Thank you for your help with this project.
 Ms. Mittelstadt, Mrs. Parrott, and Mrs.

Goodwin

Community Events

Grant Youth Basketball
  

Junior Generals is a program for boys, Kindergarten
through 2nd grade (4:15-5:15 p.m.), and girls,
Kindergarten through 4th grades (3-4:00 p.m.).
Sessions begin Sunday, November 5th through
Sunday, December 3rd at Grant High School on the
Marshall Campus (3905 SE 91ST AVE, Portland, OR
97266).  The cost is $70. The program offers a fun
introduction to fundamental basketball skills using
age appropriate ball sizes and lower hoops. High
school players from the Grant Boys and Girls
basketball programs work with the kids under the
direction of the lead Jr. Generals Coach and all
proceeds benefit the basketball programs at Grant
High School!  Registration
Information:www.grantyouthbasketball.org

Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and
worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in
society. It is the policy of the Portland Public School
Board that there will be no discrimination or
harassment of individuals or groups on the grounds of
age, color, creed, disability, marital status, national
origin, race, religion, sex or sexual orientation in any
educational programs, activities or employment.

Copyright © 2017
 Beaumont PTA

 BEAUMONT MIDDLE SCHOOL
 

All rights reserved.
 beaumontnewsletter@gmail.com

Share Tweet Forward

https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=b585071403&e=bf3d9a1e65
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=677c4aa1f3&e=bf3d9a1e65
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=e91de6399f&e=bf3d9a1e65
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=bbc14e9288&e=bf3d9a1e65
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=02c09b514c&e=bf3d9a1e65
https://k12.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=18a3a24733&e=bf3d9a1e65
http://us2.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=bde80d5219&e=bf3d9a1e65
http://us2.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=53c965b2b857fce73e85abf2d&id=bde80d5219&e=bf3d9a1e65

